
 
 

 
Rider Alert: Seeking public input on adding a stop to the Santa Fe Place 

Shuttle 
  

Public Comment Period Monday, November 4, through Wednesday, 
December 4, 2024 

  
Beginning Monday, November 4, NMDOT Park and Ride is soliciting public 
comments on a proposal to add a stop at Nexus Heath to the Santa Fe Place 
Shuttle. 
  
The inclusion of a new stop at Nexus Health on Santa Fe Place Shuttle would 
entail time adjustments to one Northbound run and one Southbound run. 
 
The proposed Schedule changes are as follows: 
 

• All Northbound stops from the 7:31am stop at the NM-599 station to the 
7:44am stop at the New Mexican Plaza will remain as currently scheduled. 

• The new stop at Nexus would depart at 7:51am.  
• The Presbyterian Hospital & VA Clinic would be moved from 7:48am to 

7:55am.  
• The Cerrillos Rd @ Cristos Rd stop at 7:54am would now depart at 8:01am.  
• The Santa Fe Place stop at 7:59am would now arrive at 8:06am.  

 
• The Southbound departure from the Santa Fe Place stop at 5:17pm would 

now depart at 5:12pm. 
• The Cerrillos Rd @ Cristos Rd stop at 5:21pm would now depart at 5:16pm.  
• The new stop at Nexus would depart at 5:23pm. 
• The stops from the Presbyterian Hospital & VA Clinic to the NM-599 

Station will remain as currently scheduled.  
  
Public input will help determine the level of public demand for the service.  
  
The public comment period will run through December 4, 2024. All comments 
should be submitted to park.andride@dot.nm.gov 
  
Thank you for your continued support of NMDOT Park and Ride. 
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The times listed in red are the proposed new times.  
 
 

 


